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Premier Energy announce a repeated tender for the purchase of electricity 

 
ICS "Premier Energy" SRL informs that on March 16, the meeting of the Committee for the 
reception, opening and validation of tenders took place, in which the representatives of pre-
qualified suppliers participated in person and online. 
 
Given the fact that for each product exhibited at the auction, less than 3 pre-qualified 
suppliers came with offers, ÎCS „Premier Energy” SRL canceled the electricity procurement 
tender based on the provisions of point 41 of the Electricity Procurement Procedure, Annex 
to the Rules of the electricity market, approved by ANRE Decision no. 283/2020 of 
07.08.2020. 
 
According to the provisions of point 42 of the Electricity Procurement Procedure, on 
22.03.2021 will take place a repeated tender for the acquisition of electricity for the needs 
of ICS "Premier Energy" SRL. 
 
 
Prequalified suppliers can submit bids for the sale of electricity according to the 
Specifications updated and published on the company's website section Annual energy 
purchases → Related information on the purchase of electricity. 
 
 
 
Department of External Relations and Communication 
ÎCS „Premier Energy” SRL 
 
16.03.2021 

https://premierenergy.md/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Caiet_de_sarcini_en_16032021.pdf
https://premierenergy.md/cunoaste-ne/achizitii-pe/achizitii-anuale-de-energie/achizitii-anuale-de-energie-2021/
https://premierenergy.md/cunoaste-ne/achizitii-pe/achizitii-anuale-de-energie/achizitii-anuale-de-energie-2021/

